
IT’S	CHRISTMAS	AT	ERMA	STEPHENSON!	
	
Our	wonderful	staff	and	students	at	Erma	Stephenson	have	planned	some	safe	and	

fun	events	to	celebrate	and	help	others	this	Christmas	Season!	
	
“Deck the “Doors” December 1st 
All classes will be getting in the Christmas Spirit by decorating their classroom 
doors!  We’ll post their creative designs for all to see!  
 

“Jingle Bell” Food Drive: December 1-10 
Our Student Leaders will be doing an in-school 
food drive. Each classroom will have a donation 
box and students will be given ticket for each 
food item they bring for a chance to win a book 
prize! 
 

School-wide Spirit Week: December 13-17 
December 13th – Crazy Hair and Hat Day!  
December 14th – Christmas Spirit Day! - wear red, green, Santa hats, etc. 
December 15th – Snow Day! – wear a winter hat and scarf, etc. 
December 16th - Fancy Day! – wear something fancy to celebrate the season! 
December 17th – Pajama Day – wear your p.j.’s and your Santa hat too!  
 
Virtual Christmas Concert 
Mr. Cheng’s K-4 students will participate in a virtual concert being filmed at 
school. The show will be presented the last week before the holidays and there will be a link for 
parents to watch from home. Stay tuned for more details.   
 
Christmas Trivia and Jokes: December 1-11 - Each day our student leaders will have a fun question or 
joke to share during our morning announcements. 
 
Christmas Cookie Day- Thursday, December 17th  
Our Student Leaders will be selling ‘holiday’ cookies to raise funds for the  
Surrey Food Bank. Cookies will be $2.50 each.*  
Pre-order by Friday, Dec. 10th through School Cash Online 
Cookies will be individually wrapped and handed out by one person per class.  
 
School Wide ‘Virtual’ Sing along: December 13-17 – Each morning our school  
will host a school-wide sing along of our favourite Christmas songs over the PA! 
 
PAC Lego Raffle Draw December 17th – Please see the notice attached. If you are unable to print the 
order form, just send $2 per ticket in an envelope with your child’s name and division written on the 
front. The prizes are on display at the office for the students to see! 
	
We look forward to a wonderful few weeks celebrating the Christmas season with 
our school community!  
 
*Cookies are professionally baked in a nut-free environment yet may contain traces 
of nuts* 

	


